
 

What you told us 

We received valuable feedback from the community on the final 
concept plans.  

 

 

 

 

What we heard was: 

 

How you got involved 

2986 visits to dedicated web page  

217 emails to community members 

40,958 people reached via Facebook post 

1 library display 

Flyer for school newsletters 

Letter box drop to neighbouring residents 

32 submissions received 

 

 

 

Thank you for your feedback 
on the Tuncurry water 
playground.  
We recently asked you to review the 
final concept plans for the Tuncurry 
Water Playground. After previous 
feedback on the design, this round of 
engagement was to ensure we heard 
the community feedback correctly. 

This snapshot gives an overview of the 
topics raised and how people got 
involved. 

 
 

 
50% of respondents  

were 45 or under. 

 

59% of respondents  
live in Tuncurry 

What’s next 
This engagement is the third and final 
round. Your feedback will inform the final 
design for the playground. 

This is a snapshot of the feedback we 
heard. Greater detail will be included in 
the Engagement Outcomes Report 
which will be available soon. 

 

 

 

32 people provided comment on the plans 
for the Tuncurry Water Playground.  

The majority were supportive of the plans. 


